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MEMORANDUM FOR: Kenneth L. Pierson, FHWA-DOT
Arthur Warren, FAA-DOT
James Shuler, MTB-DOT
James C. Malaro, RES-NRC
Charles E. MacDonald, NMSS-NRC
A. W. Grella, IE-NRC
Dean Kunihiro, RSLO, REG V

FROM: Marie Janinek, State Relations Officer
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: FOURTH QUARTERLY REPCRT (SECOND YEAR) FROM WASHINGTON
ON TRANSPORTATION SURVEILLANCE PROGRAM

Enclosed is the fourth quarterly progress report (second year) submitted by
Washincton on its transportation surveillance program under contract with NRC
and DOT. The report covers the period Jume 10, 1981 to September 9, 1981.

KWashincton has now completed its monitoring program under the current contract,
except for submission of a final report. The State has entered into a three-
year co.cract with DOT under the new all-hazardous materials surveillance and
entorcenent program. DOT will furnish NRC with State reports as they become
available.

Any comments you might have on the report would be appreciated.

WL .

Marie Uaninek
State Relations Officer
Office of State Programs
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